
Legislative Fiscal Office 2019 Joint Committee on Ways and Means 
 

Senator Manning  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
SB 643 

Relating to fuel storage facility compatibility grant program 
 

SB 643 removes a statutory cap on the total amount of money that can be disbursed 

through the Fuel Storage Facility Compatibility Grant program administered by the Office 

of Emergency Management. 

 

This grant program provides grants to cardlock facilities to install generator connectors to 

their fuel storage tanks, to provide access to fuel in emergencies.  The recommended 

amendment removes a cap on the size of the grants, and clarifies that funds provided for 

the program by the Emergency Board in 2018 be deposited into the Fuel Storage Facility 

Compatibility Fund for the program’s use. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends SB 643 be amended by the –1 amendment 

and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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